
Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board Agenda 24 May 2006 

3. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 3.1 AKAROA CIVIC TRUST 
 
  The Akaroa Civic Trust has written to the Board outlining it’s issues on the proposal by Mr 

Shayne Black to install a Simworx LLC Motion Simulator in the area of the Akaroa Main Wharf. 
(Copy of letter attached).   

   
  STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
  It is recommended that the letter from the Akaroa Civic Trust be received. 
 
 3.2 T. HARRIS, RESOURCE MANAGEMENT MANAGER 
 
  A copy of a letter to Mr Shayne Black from Council’s Resource Management Manager 

regarding Mr Black’s proposal to install a Simworx LLC Motion Simulator is attached. 
 
  This item is for members’ information. 
 
 3.3 D.L. HUNTER and K.L. PEDEN 
 
  Mr Hunter and Ms Peden have written to the Board requesting that it supports their request, 

and other residents of Upper Church Road, Little River that this road continue to be known as 
“Upper Church Road” and not “Little River Cemetery Road” as proposed without due process. 

  (Copy of letter and road map are attached).  
 
  STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
  It is recommended that staff be asked to report back to the Board on this matter, outlining the 

history, the reason for the road name change and the process which was followed to enact the 
change. 

 
 

Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


